
Traffic Alert     
Closure of Laurel Grove Avenue / Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Intersection 

To receive updates throughout the construction process and for more information on Upgrade the Drake, 
please visit the project website at www.upgradethedrake.com. For questions or concerns, please call the 
project hotline at (415) 688-7613 or the project email address at info@upgradethedrake.com. 

 

Location:  Laurel Grove Avenue / Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Intersection  

Starting: Thursday, December 10th  

Duration: 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 
Starting on Thursday, December 10th at 7:00 a.m., the Upgrade the Drake contractor will be closing the 
intersection of Laurel Grove Avenue at Sir Francis Drake Boulevard for paving. Once the paving work has 
been completed, the intersection will be reopened later in the day at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Northbound motorists may use the detour established on Broadway and Inman Avenue and southbound 
motorists may use the detour established on Oak Avenue while the Laurel Grove Avenue / Sir Francis 
Drake Boulevard intersection is closed. 

The construction team thanks you for your patience.  

The orange bar in the graphic below illustrates where the intersection closure will take place. The green outline 
illustrates the detour route that vehicular traffic can take during the closure.  


